
Morgantown Municipal Green Team Meeting Minutes – 3/3/2011 
 
Attendees: Chris Haddox, Carley Posey, Patrick Corley, Elayna Conard, Ella Belling, Will Reilly, 
John Hall, Tim Stranko, Trevor Lloyd, Ryan Hess, Doug Peterson, Chris Van Dyke, Steven 
Woodruff, Linda Durfee, Nate Askins, Terrance Moore, Scott Copen, Chris Fletcher, Jim Kotcon 
 

- Meeting begins at 4:05 pm 
- Minutes from previous meeting accepted 
- Agenda approved 
- Ken Martis presented “Urban Open Space”.  It was the WVU Geography Senior Capstone 

Project focused on the history of green space in Morgantown as well as the potential for 
more.  The presentation was followed by a Q&A session. 

o Ken Martis requested that the Green Team come up with a list of possible Green 
Space opportunities. 

o Tim Stranko suggested the Green Team set up a way to bring attention to Green 
Space available on the private market. 

- Energy Committee:  Will present electrical usage findings at the March Committee of the 
Whole. 

- Trevor Lloyd announced the City will no longer actively pursue obtaining an asphalt recycler 
due to cost inefficiency. 

- Architecture Committee:  Chris Haddox announced that further research into state laws and 
regulations revealed that it is possible for Morgantown to adopt stricter building code than 
the State according to the State Fire Marshall. 

- Impact Earth comes to Morgantown in April – open discussion about Green Team 
manning a booth.  No decision made. 

- Meeting ends at 5:40 pm 


